
   

 

Stockcube Plc 

Update On Cancellation From Trading On AIM 

 

Further to the announcement of 18 May 2010, Stockcube Plc is still awaiting 
a certificate of registration from Companies House of the Court Order 
confirming the capital reduction of the Company necessary in order to 
facilitate the tender offer.  As the tender offer transaction must be 
carried out whilst the ordinary shares are admitted to trading on a public 
market the Company has requested that the cancellation from trading on AIM 
requested for 3 June 2010 be deferred until 5 business days following the 
date of registration of the Court Order confirming the capital reduction at 
Companies House. 

A further announcement regarding the completion of the tender offer and 
cancellation of the Company's ordinary shares from trading on AIM will be 
made in due course. 
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